
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Moore, Camlin <CamlinMoore@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/6/2016 9:59:26 AM
Subject: RE: New EO - Evac of Georgetown and Horry areas

It's live on the website.
 

http://governor.sc.gov/ExecutiveOffice/Pages/ExecutiveOrders.aspx
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Taylor, Richele 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 9:44 AM
 
To: Symmes, Brian; Godfrey, Rob; Adams, Chaney; Moore, Camlin
 
Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca; Smith, Austin; Glaccum, David; Mottel, Haley; Veldran, Katherine; Philpott, 
Katie; Peters, Hal; Patel, Swati
 
Subject: New EO - Evac of Georgetown and Horry areas
 

Attached is the newest Exec Order. Press please get it posted to the website. 
 

Thanks!
 
Richele 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Melissa Dunlap [mailto:mdunlap@sos.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 9:37 AM
 
To: Taylor, Richele
 
Subject: EO 2016-32
 

Filed. Much faster from the office. :)
 

Melissa W. Dunlap
 
Deputy Secretary of State & Chief Legal Counsel Office of the Secretary of State
 
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 525
 
Columbia, SC 29201
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Phone: (803) 734-2157
 
Fax: (803) 734-1661
 
Email: mdunlap@sos.sc.gov
 
www.sos.sc.gov
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email, including any attachments, contains information from the 
South Carolina Secretary of State's Office that may be confidential or privileged.  The information is 
intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are not authorized to read, copy, retain or distribute this message.  If you have received 
this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by "reply to sender only" email and destroy 
all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: SC Secretary of State
 
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 9:36 AM
 
To: Melissa Dunlap
 
Subject: Message from "RNP002673C12252"
 

This E-mail was sent from "RNP002673C12252" (MP C3504).
 

Scan Date: 10.06.2016 09:36:15 (-0400)
 
Queries to: 3504@sos.sc.gov
 


